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Dear Charles:

1030 Innes Road,
Ottawa, Ontario.

March 24, 1977.

I am writing to you on behalf of this year's Programme
Committee of the IIC/CG. First, let me thank you for volunteering
-to present a paper on the conservation of the Atlantic Neptune.
We would be most happy to have you give your talk at the forthcoming

Meeting in Peterborough, June 4, 5,

and 6.

We are presently arranging the programme and hope to have
the names of the various Session Chairmen available quite soon.
the meantime, all the best in preparing your interesting paper.
you have any questions about the programme, don't hesitate to contact

me.

Yours sincerely,
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Thom Gentle,
IIC/CG Programme Co-chairman.
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